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Cage-Free Eggs at Marriott International 

At Marriott International, we have been focused on operating responsibly throughout our 
company’s history. We recognize that animal welfare is an important part of a safe and 
responsible food & product supply chain.  

Marriott International is committed to sourcing 100% of our eggs (shell, liquid, and egg 
products) from cage-free sources throughout our global operations for all owned, 
managed and franchised properties by the end of 2025. This is part of a comprehensive 
set of goals under our Serve 360 sustainability & social impact platform. Marriott 
International publicly reports our progress towards this commitment. Specifically, in our 
most recent Serve 360 report, we shared the progress made by our managed 
Courtyard-branded hotels to source more than 75% of eggs from cage-free suppliers. 
We will continue to report our progress annually through our Serve 360 report. We will 
also publish our goals and major progress against those goals in multiple languages 
beginning in 2019.   

This is a continuing endeavor across our portfolio of 30 brands and 6700 hotels and we 
are working closely with our suppliers and partners to achieve this goal.  

Information on all of our sustainability & social impact efforts can be found on our 
website, along with our latest report, including information about our commitments to 
responsible sourcing: www.marriott.com/serve360. 


